June 18, 2013 Deans' Council Meeting Minutes

Present: Matthew Adeyanju, Mindy Baumgartner, David Damari, Steve Durst, Scott Garrison, Don Green, Robin Hoisington, Michelle Johnston, Lucian Leone, Bill Potter, Robbie Teahen, JK Yates

Administrative Equity Process Update

Fritz Erickson updated the deans on the administrative equity process and noted that the system will continue to be reviewed. Letters will go out soon.

Deans' Council Retreat

Fritz Erickson shared information regarding the Deans' Council Retreat scheduled August 22nd

Round Table

Fritz Erickson shared that he is in the beginning stage of mapping out specific strategies for leadership development.

Bill Potter shared that the Summer Bridge Program is successfully underway.

Robbie Teahen presented an update on the Higher Learning Commission Academy and noted that it was a very productive work session. She also shared information on the DCCL program including the incoming cohorts and future recruitment plans.

Michelle Johnston shared that the CJ program's APR is underway. She also shared enrollment information.

Don Green shared information regarding the Academic Incubator curriculum development.

JK Yates shared news from the college including collaborative efforts with the Subcontractors of America, the Manufacturers Council and the Michigan Rubber Group.

Respectfully submitted by Robin Hoisington